
 
LATINO PRAYER FEST 2012 
 

On July 14th, a celebration hosted by our Guatemalan community took place at San Leo. 
Filled with prayer, music, food and treats, everyone had a very uplifting evening—truly an 
experience to cherish!  Music groups from St. Leo, St. Charles and Holy Family provided the 
foundation of rhythm and also a centering for a prayerful experience.  Hardly anyone stayed 
seated for long.  Music is truly a universal language and prayer!  
 
Since pictures say a thousand words, here are “descriptions” of the event! 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 


